
Real quick... we have attempted to synthesize all the various tax incentives and credits including tax relief that are being
put together. The CARES Act (short for Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act) is expected to be voted by
the House on Friday, so there might be some changes. To give you the general gist, here is our blog post-

https://wcginc.com/blog/covid-19-tax-stimulus/

We will update as quickly as we can... in many ways we remain head-down stay-down while tax season churns on. Yes,
we are considered an essential or critical service under Homeland Security plus Colorado Governor Polis' Order. We feel
so special.

All of our blog posts can be seen here-

https://wcginc.com/blog/

Warm Regards,

Jason Watson, CPA
Managing Partner

WCG Inc.
2393 Flying Horse Club Drive
Colorado Springs, CO 80921

719-387-9800 phone
719-345-2100 text message
855-345-9700 fax


